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RECOMMENDATIONS ON AMENDMENTS TO THE 
WORCESTERSHIRE PARKWAY SCHEME HAVING REGARD 
TO THE PUBLIC ENGAGEMENT EXERCISE 
 
Relevant Cabinet 
Member 

Mr S E Geraghty 
 
 

Relevant Officer  Director of Business, Environment and Community 
 

Local Member Mr R C Adams 
 

Recommendation 1. The Cabinet Member with Responsibility for 
Economy, Skills and Infrastructure is recommended 
to approve the recommendations in relation to the 
Worcestershire Parkway Scheme as set out in 
paragraph 5 below. 

 

Background Information 2. At its meeting on 18 December 2014, Cabinet delegated 
final amendments to the detail of the Worcestershire 
Parkway scheme arising from a public engagement exercise 
to the Cabinet Member with Responsibility for Economy, 
Skills and Infrastructure, in consultation with the Director of 
Business, Environment and Community.  
 
3. The public engagement exercise ran from 1 October to 
30 November 2014 and sought to provide evidence in 
support of any future funding applications, identify current 
travelling patterns and how these might change should the 
parkway station be built, and to measure the importance of 
different features of the station. This report makes 
recommendations regarding if and how the detail of the 
scheme should be amended in the light of responses 
regarding these features. 
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economy. 
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Legal, Financial, HR and 
Equality Implications 

7. There are no HR or negative equality implications 
associated with the recommendations and no legal or 
financial implications associated that had not already been 
allowed for.  

 

Supporting Information  Worcestershire Parkway Regional Interchange 
Public Engagement Exercise Report – 

http://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/downloads/file/5121/parkway_consultation_report
http://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/downloads/file/5121/parkway_consultation_report
mailto:RJHill@worcestershire.gov.uk
mailto:AMaginnis@worcestershire.gov.uk

